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From the Editor:..   
This past year represented the first time the Rivulettes made it to the league’s “Final Four” tournament. It is a great 

testament to the hard work the ladies showed on and off the ice. Head Coach Geoff Haddaway was named “Coach 

of the Year” as voted on by his peers in the league, congratulations Geoff! This past year was equipment manager 

extraordinaire, Ron Haddaway’s last year. He has retired at years end to do some travelling and spend more time 

with his wife and family. We will miss you a ton Ron but we are excited for you on all of your future endeavors. Be 

sure to come by and see us! 

We are excited about the upcoming season!  We have a great core of girls returning and the coaching staff has 

done a great job recruiting the new Rivulettes. Some of the things we worked on over the summer included: 

1) The annual Rivulette Golf Tournament at the Cambridge Golf course on August 11th was a huge success!  

Thank you to everyone who participated and supported the day. 

2) There have been some minor renovations at the Preston Aud over the summer.  The arena has been painted 

and new seating & lighting is expected to be installed this fall.  In the coming year, plans are in the works to 

renovate the change room and Zamboni area of the building making the rooms bigger and more gender 

friendly. 

3) Sponsorship is important to our team.  Players pay their own way and the families do find some sponsorship 

to offset their individual cost but we are always looking for companies or people to sponsor the team as a 

whole to help reduce the individual costs of each of the families. If you are able to sponsor we have 

sponsorship opportunities from $100.00 (business card ad) to $1,250.00 (Gold Package) just call or email Rob 

Hedges at 519-654-0422 or rob.hedges@rogers.com. 

Our regular season home opener is Friday, September 21st.  We are looking forward to seeing the new team on the 

ice! Make sure you swing by the Preston Aud. at 7:30 and watch exciting PWHL hockey and the Cambridge 

Rivulettes as we take on the league on our march to return to the final four! 

Upcoming Riv Night Events! 

• September 21 - Home Opener  

• October 26 - Pink in the Rink  

• January 18 - Teddy Bear Toss 

• December 21 – Alumni Night 

• February 1 – Rivalry Night 

• February 8 – Host Family Thank You Night 

• February 22 – Grad Night  

Did You Know? 
The Rivulettes have a mentoring program for young female 

hockey teams!  Contact Paul Morris at paul.morris@rbc.com to 

schedule a Rivulette at your practice! 

 

Rivulette Jessie McPherson with roadrunner goalie       

Karli Schmidt at an Atom AA practice. 

mailto:paul.morris@rbc.com
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Introducing your 2018-2019 Cambridge Rivulettes! 

 

 

 

#5 ARIELLE MACDONALD #3 MADELINE SCHRODER  #7 MIA LANDRY #4 OLIVIA HILTON  #6 SAM LESSICK 

#8 TORI VERBEEK #12 JAIME MAGOFFIN #15 MAYA D’ARCY #9 KAMBEL BEACOM  #10 RYLYNN SINCLAIR 

#16 SYDNIE MILLER #17 LEAH HERRFORT  #18 EMMA KUCHMA #19 HANA SOLINGER #24 ALYSSA MCLEOD 

#31 JESSIE MCPHERSON  #33 ABI WOODS 

For more information about 

each player, check out the 

Rivulettes website! 

http://rivuletteshockey.pointstreaksites.com/view/rivuletteshockey/2018-2019-roster
http://rivuletteshockey.pointstreaksites.com/view/rivuletteshockey/2018-2019-roster
http://rivuletteshockey.pointstreaksites.com/view/rivuletteshockey/2018-2019-roster
https://www.mynlpt.com/
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A note from the coach…. 
The staff of the Cambridge Rivulettes are excited that the 2018-19 season has finally arrived. This year we have some 

new faces and we are excited to welcome them to the Rivulette family.  

 

Joining our team on a full time basis as an Assistant Coach is Rachael Hanna. Rachael has been working her way 

through some great coaching experiences the last few years in Guelph and is excited to join us. Rachael was a very 

good hockey player and now hopes to keep growing as a young coach. She even made it through a year of playing 

when I was an Assistant Coach on her Guelph Midget team a few years back. MJ Bonevelle has joined our team as 

our Equipment Manager having come to us most recently from the Wilfrid Laurier women's and men's teams. MJ has 

also been involved with Team Ontario on two occasions as well as the Brampton Thunder of the CWHL so she brings 

a real knowledge and passion to her role with us. And finally, even though he has been around a year or two we 

officially added Dean Huyck to our staff. Dean is an invaluable resource and he helps guide our staff and players 

mentally which allows all of us to be better people most importantly and better hockey players and coaches as a 

result.    

 

Kelly Potocky, Rob Stewart, Jenni Bauer, and Lacey Scott are back for another exciting year.  These people do not get 

enough credit for the what they add to our program.  They put in countless hours much of it that never gets seen by 

anyone and they do it for the love of the game and our program. But I know how hard they work and we would be 

lost without them.  

 

We are all excited by this year's team. It is early but they have embraced the challenges we have offered and have 

chosen the pursuit of excellence as base of our core values. We enjoyed a ton of fun and good hockey in Vermont 

and already this team has seen more than its fair share of shootouts. We are very confident that our fans will come to 

love watching this team play.  

 

And finally thank you to all of you who in one way or another have contributed to the success of the Rivulettes 

program over the years.  We have worked hard but we have had tremendous support from many different places. We 

are going to continue to need and grow that support as we continue to be a program that does things just a little bit 

differently than the others. Thank you again for the ongoing support. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Aud! 

 

…Geoff 
 

Let us plan your team event night at the RIVS game!  
Bring your team out to any RIVS home game this year, and we will plan your night!  

• Pre-game pizza party  

• Selected roadrunners to take the ice for warm up and anthem with the RIVS  

• Special shout out to your team during the game   

• Meet the RIVS postgame 

To schedule your team event, please contact Kelly Potocky: grant.kellylynn@gmail.com | 519-716-7998 
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Thank you to our sponsors! 
 

               

            

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are several ways that you and your business can support the Rivulettes! 

Contact Rob Hedges at rob.hedges@rogers.com for details on the sponsorship packages available! 

                                     @Rivulettes                 rivuletteshockey 

mailto:rob.hedges@rogers.com
https://www.dominos.ca/
https://www.financialhorizons.com/
http://cambridgesports.ca/
http://www.cambridgeroadrunners.com
http://conestoga.on.ca/
http://www.transchem.com/
http://www.powerlinelogistics.com/
https://southamptongolf.ca/
https://wardanduptigrove.com/
http://www.townlinedentistry.com/
https://www.royallepage.ca/en/search/agents/?csrfmiddlewaretoken=TDAEE8807pTqyjA0NJtp3S3W0VkT886XJJvZyqbRQyE4Qug4zc1JnWTOKi9erKNJ&lat=-1&lng=-1&address=&designations=&address_type=true&city_name=&prov_code=&sortby=&transactionType=AGENT&name=jodi+d%27arcy&location=&language=&specialization=All

